Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: Jaleesa Hazzard (jaleesahazzard@gmail.com); Tracey Campbell (tracebell@aol.com);
charles.carmel@bp.com

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health (Dilan.Roe@acgov.org); ktidwell@broadbentinc.com

Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO0002982 - ARCO #/ Plucky Liquors, 6415 International Blvd, Oakland CA

Attachments: R0O2982_List-of-Landowners_Form.pdf

Dear Ms Hazard and Ms Campbell,

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) staff will be contacting you to schedule the a date and time of the
conference call requested by ACEH in our Directive Letter dated December 4, 2013. As your email of December 11, 2013
indicated ownership of the above reference fuel leak case has recently transferred to International Estates LLC, please
have the attached List of Landowners form completed and return to ACEH by email or post, addressed to my attention,
by December 31, 2013.

Please provide email address(es) of the new property owners so that ACEH can correspond quickly and efficiently
regarding this case.

Thank You,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




